
Liam is a 6 year member of the Finley Fantastics 4-H club.
He is the son of Sabrina Collins & Jason Collins.

The major projects that he has taken in 4-H
include model cars, digital art, market hogs
& market lambs.

Liam’s future schooling/job plans include
attending the University of Alaska
Anchorage to pursue a degree in fine arts.

The greatest contribution 4-H has made in
Liam’s life is being able to spend time with
my family. “As a military child, I’ve been
overseas for most of my life.  The only time
I would get to see family was when they
came to visit us.  Through 4-H, I am able to
spend a good portion of my summer with
the family I rarely see and experience their
ways of life.”

Liam describes the most important thing he learned from his
participation in the 4-H program “How to be resilient when things
don’t go my way.  I can think of countless times where I would get
frustrated over the simplest things, like if my wether or pig refused to
walk.  However, the people who I’m surrounded with in the 4-H
program have taught me how to handle these situations.  I have
learned that getting frustrated is a part of learning, and being able to
be resilient and take my time with my animals has significantly
improved their performance and my attitude.”

Liam Collins


